
Support for children and young  
people with special educational  
needs and disabilities (SEND) is  
changing in Oxfordshire.
If you have a child with emerging or identified SEND,  
your voice matters.

There are two ways to find out more and get involved.

Sign up to our online event on 1 July to 
hear from the team working to improve 
the support available in the county and 
feed back on what you hear.

letstalk.oxfordshire.gov.uk/send-oxfordshire-
conversations-for-parents-and-carers-july-2024

Sign up

Have your sayHave your say in a survey which is now open 
to capture the thoughts of people across 
the county. You have a chance to share your 
experience and suggestions about what could be 
done differently, and where the focus should be.

Survey closes: Friday 12 July
https://letstalk.oxfordshire.gov.uk/send-parent-carer-
survey-summer-2024

Need help completing the survey? Drop in to the Westgate 
Library, Oxford on Friday 28 June, 10.30am – 1pm.


